
Oct 18, 2015 

Dear Professor Lian-Sheng Ma, 

 

We declare that we have no financial and personal relationships with other people or 

organizations that can inappropriately influence our work, there is no professional or 

other personal interest of any nature or kind in any product, service and/or company 

that could be construed as influencing the position presented in, or the review of, the 

manuscript entitled, “The emerging molecular basis of hematogenous metastasis in 

gastric cancer”. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Jing Zhong, Yan Chen, Liang-Jing Wang 

Department of Gastroenterology the Second Affiliated Hospital, and Institute of 

Gastroenterology, Zhejiang University School of Medicine, Hangzhou 310009, China. 

 

 


